
 

 

ATTENTION  
  Out of concern for the health and welfare of our community, the 
Community Court is implementing the following:  

 

Starting on Wednesday, March 25, 2020, the Court will be changing operation 
hours to the following: 

MONDAY:  8:00 AM until 1:00 PM 

TUESDAY: CLOSED 

WEDNESDAY: 8:00 AM until 1:00 PM 

THURSDAY: CLOSED 

FRIDAY: 8:00 AM until 1:00 PM 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (520) 562-9860. 

 

Akimel O’Otham Loditha Kud Ki 
GILA RIVER INDIAN COMMUNITY COURT 

 


